
 

 

 

 

 

“SwachhtaHi Sewa” 

On the occasion of Mahatma Gandhi's Birth Anniversary, the Government of India 

has taken the initiative to organize a nationwide cleanliness campaign on October 1, 

2023. In alignment with this cause, Anand Agricultural University, under the 

leadership of the esteemed Vice Chancellor, spearheaded a significant cleanliness 

drive. As part of the "Swachhta Hi Seva" campaign, the College of Horticulture took 

charge of organizing this event, with guidance from the Director of Student Welfare at 

AAU, Anand, and the Principal & Dean, College of Horticulture. 

 

With great enthusiasm, both the staff and students of the college came together to 

actively participate in the campus cleaning program from 08:00 to 12:00 hours. A  

total of 123 students, comprising 62 boys and 61 girls, from the college engaged in 

this campus cleaning drive program. 
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